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V.P. News 
 

Please join us in welcoming New Member, Christine Harvey.  Christine was referred by Anne Hill and 

attended the last Coffee, where many of us had the opportunity to greet her.  Welcome Christine! 
 

As the 2022/2023 Encore year comes to a close, we'd like to thank all the Activity Chairpersons who 

worked so hard to make sure we all had so many fun events to attend.  Special thanks to all who hosted 

and opened up their homes to us.  We look forward to some exciting new Programs our Enrichment 

Committee is working on for us beginning in September. 
 

REMINDER: Please be sure to get your 2023/2024 Membership Renewal Dues in no  

later than June 1st. 
 

Have a GREAT Summer! 
 

Karen & Pat 

  

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER 
 

Dear Encore Friends – Hard to believe we are at the end of our year and now look forward to Summer. 

We have enjoyed many fun and interesting activities with our friends old and new. 
 

Thanks to all those who have made all these activities possible. Without your hard work and enthusiasm, 

we would not have the wonderful club we enjoy. THANK YOU SO MUCH. What a great team I had.  

Your hard work is so appreciated. 
 

Hope to see many of you at our installation Luncheon on May 19th. 
  
Happy Healthy Summer to all 
 

Susan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Lunch Bunch 
 

Dear Encore Friends, 
 

Our June 9th lunch bunch will be held at one of our favorite restaurants, Rive Bistro. It is located at  

299 Riverside Ave., Westport, Ct., 203- 557- 8049. 
 

Waterfront dining with a great lunch menu. 
 

Please RSVP to Joyce Ploder, jploder@optimum.net, 312- 218 -2884. Let me know if you need a ride.  
 

We hope to see you there.  
 

We wish you all a happy, safe, and healthy summer.   
 

Love, Bonnie, Joyce, and Nea ❤️ 

 

 

 

 



       Page 2                    June 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

Happy Hour 
 

Happy Hour for June will be held at Tavern on 7. It is located at 611 Main St. Norwalk. It is just past the 

Wilton, Norwalk boarder across from Subway.  
 

Date:   Tuesday, June 6  Time: 4:00-6:00 
 

For a reservation just call me on my Cell at: 203-820-5620, Home:203-849-0390, or email 

at: rsjc1975@yahoo.com.  
 

Looking forward to seeing you.    Jeanne 

 

 
 

 

 

Book Discussion 
 

We will meet on June 15, 2023 at Mary Wagner's home at 2:00 pm to discuss Lessons In Chemistry, by 

Bonnie Garmus. Please RSVP to Mary at maryw24@optonline.net, or 203-2469473 (cell). 
 

For our summer reading, we have decided to read One Summer America, 1927, by Bill Bryson. We will 

meet in September to discuss the interesting summer of 1927. 
 

In October, we will meet to discuss, Horse, by Geraldine Brooks. 
 

We welcome everyone to our Book Discussion meetings, any month that suits your  

schedule. 

 

 

 

 

                                                                 

Board Meeting 
Date:   Thursday, June 1 
 

Time:   10:00 A.M. 
 

Location:  Lounge on main floor of Wilton Senior Center in the Comstock 

Community Center, 180 School Road, Wilton. 
 

 

 

 

Chick Flick 
 

Let's hope that there will be a good summer movie out so we can get together on Wednesday, June 28, for 

our Chick Flick evening. I will send out an email the weekend before June 28, so you will know the day 

and time to meet. 
 

Since there are a few members who cannot join us on Tuesday evenings, I thought we  

would plan to meet on a Wednesday in June. Everyone is always welcome! 
 

Questions? Contact Alice Morgan: alice.c.morgan@gmail.com  203-2162574 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rummykube 
 

RUMMYKUBE;  Wednesday, at 1:00 pm; Comstock Senior Center 
 

Please come and try it out 
 

RSVP NEA MARTIN  ( neapmartin@gmail.com) 
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Sew and Sew Social 
 

Encore Sew & Sew Social will meet the fourth Monday of every month. 

June 26, July 24 & Aug. 28 
 

 We meet at the Wilton Senior Center Lounge from 10:00 am to Noon.  Yes, even during the summer. 
 

 Come to see what our members are working on and be inspired to start a sewing, knitting, 

 embroidery, needle point or quilting project.  All members are welcome. 

 

 For more information contact:  Kathleen_wrampe@Yahoo.com 
 

 

American MahJongg 
 

Encore American MahJongg meets every Wednesday afternoon from 1:00 to 3:00 pm at the Wilton Senior 

Center Lounge.    

 We will be playing with the new 2023 National MahJongg League card. 

 

 Now is a good time for any member who wants to learn to play MahJongg come to our  

game day and observe the game.  We will teach you how to play. 

 

  We will be playing throughout the summer. 

 For more information contact:  Kathleen_wrampe@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 
 

Ladies Who Brunch 
 

Ladies Who Brunch.  Ladies:  Happy Summer!  Since it is bathing suit, floppy hat, and suntan lotion time, 

the Brunch at Orem's Diner (located at 167 Danbury Rd. in Wilton) will take place on  

Tuesday June 20th at 10:30 AM.   
 

Please RSVP by Sunday, June 18th. to Joan Roman at either 203-210-7690 or  

by email:  joan7545@gmail.com. 
 

This will be the last Brunch  get together for the summer. People are away and the "livin is easy".  We will 

resume the Ladies Who Brunch Activity in the fall, so be sure and check  your Club Bulletin  for the 

info.  Stay safe,  Joan 

 

  

Join us for our June Coffee (last coffee of the Encore year)! 
 

When: Friday, June 2, 2023 
 

Where: Home of Debbie Garber, 16 Silvermine Woods, Wilton  
 

Time: 10 AM - 12 PM 
 

RSVP: Debbie Garber, deborah.garber@gmail.com or call 401-835-3923 
 

Please park on the street and not in the driveway (it is a shared driveway). Encore members who 

offered to bring food to a coffee, please get in touch with Debbie if you want to bring food to this June 

coffee. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Kathleen_wrampe@Yahoo.com
mailto:Kathleen_wrampe@yahoo.com
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See Next Page for Monthly Calendar of Activities! 

Please fill out Encore Membership Renewal Form and mail your check to: 

Wilton Encore Club      P.O. 7531 Wilton, CT 06897   

 

Bridge 
 

Bridge meets in the downstairs card room of the Wilton Senior Center in the Comstock 

Community Center at 12:00 noon.  
 

Contact Rosemary Zangrillo at 203-847-8625 or rzangrillo@aol.com 

 

 

Member News 
 

HAPPY JUNE BIRTHDAYS TO: Gina Andreassi - 7th,  Geri Kesney - 8th,  

Roseanne Forslund - 17th,  Christine Harvey - 21st, Gisela Trimarchi - 25th. Gerry Carozza - 26th and  

Mary Telep - 26th. 

 

HAPPY JULY BIRTHDAYS TO:  Joan Marie  Roman - 5th, Belinda Ganser - 15th,  

Susan O'Neill 15th.  Resi Willumsen - 22nd.  Alice Morgan - 24th,   

Kathleen Wrampe - 25th,  Janet Johnson - 30th,  Gay O'Halloran - 31st  and Jean Schlesinger. 
 

HAPPY AUGUST BIRTHDAYS:   Brenda Prichard - 2nd,  Nancy Toothaker - 5th,   

Susan Gardner - 12th,  Ruth Ann Flynn - 15th, Amelia Petrikas - 21st,  

Dolores Cunningham - 22nd,  Linda Golterman - 22nd,  Carole Vilar-Williams - 23rd,  

Anne Brownley - 28th, Kathleen Gebbia - 28th 

 

Welcome New Member! 
 

Christine Harvey (Robert)  cell  475-259-6822 

68 Wolfpit Road. 

Wilton, CT 06897 

christinerharvey@gmail.com 

NYC Ballet 
We are pleased to announce that all the tickets for the ABT ballet performance of Giselle, on Wednesday 

July 5, 2023 have been purchased. 
 

 The tickets are $75 for orchestra prime seats. 
 

 If you are interested in a ticket, you will be placed on a wait list, in case of  

cancellations, please let me know. 
 

 Please call Inta Adams at 203-644-0325 or email:  iva284@gmail.com  

 

 

 

Newsletter 
 

There is no newsletter for July or August. The September newsletter will be published by August 15th. 
 

Any summer activities that will be continued will be posted on wiltonencoreclub@googlegroups.com 

 

 

mailto:iva284@gmail.com
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Monthly Calendar of Activities 
 

Thursday, June 1  Board Meeting                      RSVP to: Susan Groo 

Friday, June 2   Monthly Coffee            RSVP to: Debby Garber 

Tuesday, June 6  Happy Hour             RSVP to: Jeanne Egut 

Wednesday, June 7  Rummykube             RSVP: to Nea Martin 

Friday, June 9   Lunch Bunch             RSVP to: Joyce Ploder 

Thursday, June 15  Book Discussion            RSVP to: Mary Wagner 

Tuesday, June 20  Ladies Who Brunch            RSVP to: Joan Roman 

Monday, June 26  Sew and Sew Social            RSVP to: Kathleen Wrampe 

Wednesday, June 28  Chick Flick             RSVP to: Alice Morgan 

 

Mondays 12:00  Bridge               Contact Rosemary Zangrillo 

Wednesdays 1:00-3:00 Mahjongg              RSVP to: Kathleen Wramp 
 

Save the Date: 

Wednesday, July 5  NYCity Ballet 

 


